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The cost/tax increases in this package will once again increase cost of living 

expenses for families already struggling as well as increase the cost for small 

business.  

 

It appears the main goal of our politicians are not to make Oregon an affordable 

place to live but unaffordable, while the reckless, unaccountable spending continues. 

 

When will the citizens voice be listened to? 


